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[ PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Welcome to Fall, everyone! Your Shannon Heights Civic Association is very proud to 

serve our unique community of 320 homes. We’ve grown since we started in the mid-

1980s, and encompass two school districts. Brian and I are proud to call Shannon 

Heights HOME; we love meeting our diverse residents - a mix of newer ones with young 

families, and original homeowners, whose children have grown and flown. Learn more 

about our neighborhood by clicking on “Our History” at shannon-heights.com!

As your Officers, Brock, Teri, Syed, and I, have truly enjoyed planning and executing 

many events this year. Our goals are to promote community by helping neighbors get to 

know each other and have a little fun – while encouraging safety and contributing to an 

overall sense of welcome and well-being.

We look forward to doing the same in 2026, but I have to share frankly that some of our 

events are in jeopardy due to a lack of carryover funds. Regretfully, we’ve had a poor 

response (less than 30%) to our dues collection this year. 

Perhaps my note here will prompt you to donate – we only ask for $25 per household 

each year. We also need more of you to volunteer time occasionally. These dues and 

small time contributions are what make our neighborhood amazing – and I invite you to 

be part of what we do! Our Annual General Meeting comes up on November 9 – so 

plan on joining us to learn how you can help make a difference. Catch us around the 

neighborhood – or find us online by clicking on “Contact Us” at shannon-heights.com. 

Thank you!

LINDA GORDON ]
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[ SHANNON HEIGHTS GIVES BACK! BROCK DELONG ]
Mark your calendars for September 28

Each year, we ask you to help support the food pantries of the 

communities we call home. This year, we’re conducing one mega-

event, where we’ll split what we collect between both the Dublin 

Food Pantry and Hilliard Food Pantry Plus organizations. 

Did you know that there has been a 200% increase in pantry visits 

since 2019? This includes over 5000 school-aged children. These 

two facilities provided over 600,000 meals just in 2024. 

[ TRASH DAY CHANGES ]

10/14 TUESDAYS

11/12 WEDNESDAYS

12/4 THURSDAYS

12/26 FRIDAYS

1/5 MONDAYS

1/20 TUESDAYS

[ WED. RECYCLING EXCEPTIONS ]

9/4 THURSDAY

[ YARD WASTE EVERY OTHER WED.]

9/10, 9/24, 10/8, 10/22, 11/5, 11/19, 

12/3, 12/17, 12/2, 1/14, 1/28

[ UPCOMING EVENTS ]
VISIT                                  FOR UPDATES

9/28 DONATION DRIVE FOR THE

 DUBLIN AND HILLIARD

 FOOD PANTRIES

10/26 HALLOWEEN HAPPENING

 FT. SCHMIDT’S SAUSAGE 

TRUCK

10/30 TRICK-OR-TREAT NIGHT

11/9 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING/

 OFFICER ELECTIONS

SHANNON HEIGHTS IS HOME.]
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Now, we all have an opportunity to make a difference – and you don’t even have to 

leave your driveway. Here’s what you need to know!

On September 28, leave your donations by your mailbox by 2pm

My fellow officers and I will take care of the rest!

Check out the DFP and HFPP needs under Events at shannon-heights.com

Thank you for being a part of Shannon Heights Gives Back!
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We will soon be voting for Officers for 2026! Interested? Watch shannon-heights.com and our social 

media channels for how you can join our Civic Association team soon! 

Hi there, it’s Syed, your friendly neighborhood Communications guy. Yeah, I’m 

the name and face behind our social media posts, and I keep our entrance 

street signs and our website updated with the latest information as well. It’s a 

joy – and kind of fun for me - to help keep us all connected!

Laura and I moved into our neighborhood in 2021, along with our two kids, 

Ryan and Layla, and our three little doggies. I can’t believe it’s been 4 years 

already! We live on Donnally Ct, and I recall meeting our street’s 

Neighborhood Liaison during our first week here. Did you know that we have 

Liaisons that represent every corner of our neighborhood? It was neat putting 

a friendly face to a house right down the street. We also received a welcome 

gift – just for choosing and making Shannon Heights HOME!

Our family quickly met other wonderful neighbors, and that has helped us feel 

safe, cared for, and part of a community. We experienced that they don’t just 

live next door – they feel like family. When we say “Shannon Heights is 

HOME” – that’s what it’s all about! We love participating in neighborhood 

events, and you’ll always find us hanging around those food trucks.

Click the QR Code Above to introduce yourself 

to us! To thank you, we’ll deliver a Welcome Gift!

Over the last few months, I’ve seen a few “For Sale” signs – ones that quickly turn into ones that say “SOLD” – our neighborhood is 

simply a hot place to live! But alas, we don’t know all of those new faces – and perhaps, you don’t know many of us, either.

Introducing “I’m New Here…” If you’ve moved into our neighborhood in the last year or so, we’d love to meet you! Just scan the 

QR code above and fill out the simple form. One of our Officers will be in touch, and we’ll deliver a fun Welcome Gift - just for 

choosing to call Shannon Heights HOME! And, with your permission, we can also introduce you to other neighbors via our social 

media. What a fun way for us to build stronger connections with one another – see, it’s that HOME thing again…

Speaking of the socials – if you don’t follow us online, search for us on your favorite social media – we’re on Instagram, Facebook, X, 

Threads, and even on TikTok, and update content multiple times each week! If you’re not on any of these platforms – no worries – 

you can always connect with us via shannon-heights.com – toward the bottom of the main page, we have a live feed of our latest 

Instagram posts for your convenience. Bookmark it right now!

Thanks for choosing to call Shannon Heights HOME – it’s our honor having you here!
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